

Nursery News



This Week: 06.09.21

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to Butterfly Class! I hope that you have had an enjoyable summer and would like to extend a warm welcome to you all. The children have settled very well and we have had a great first week.

The Butterfly Team is: Mr Ashley Class Teacher

Mrs Lane Teaching Assistant
Mrs Mol Teaching Assistant
Mrs Thrower Teaching Assistant

Forest Schools: Every Monday afternoon we have a Forest Schools session in our wonderful forest area. If you could ensure the children wear/bring something that covers arms and legs it would be appreciated. We have all weather suits and wellies for when the weather worsens.

Library: The children can choose a book from the library every Monday or Tuesday. Books should be returned the following Monday/Tuesday. They will not be allowed to take a new book home if the previous one has not been returned. Please let us know if you have an accident with a school book.

Water/Lunch Boxes: All children will need a named bottle of water that will be available to them throughout the day. If your child is staying for lunch, can you please label the outside of their lunch box.

If your child is being collected by someone other than you, please let us know. If you are late or need to make a last minute change to your collection arrangements, please call the school office. If you haven't told us of any changes, we will not let your child go home until we have spoken to you.

If you are collecting your child and have their older siblings with you, can you please ensure they do not play in the outside area or distract the nursery children through the door. The children are trying very hard to get used to new routines and are doing a fantastic job.

Have a great weekend The Butterfly Team.

Next week: 13.09.21

Monday 13th September will be our next visit to the woods.

Unfortunately, we are experiencing problems with the internet and this affecting many of the programs we use in the nursery, including Tapestry. I was hoping to have sent 'First Week at Nursery' photos out to everyone, but I am not sure if this will be possible. My apologies and hopefully the problem will be fixed soon.

@ home: 06.09.21	Name:

Please take this opportunity to share with us anything that your child has achieved or been doing out of school.